
     
 

March 29, 2023 
 
 
Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
 
 
I am requesting funding for the Chesapeake Sidewalk Expansion for South Norfolk in fiscal year 
2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Chesapeake, located at 306 
Cedar Road, Chesapeake, VA 23322. The funding would expand the sidewalks in the South 
Norfolk Historical District to improve pedestrian connectivity and safety with local businesses 
and retailers. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will improve 
pedestrian facilities within the South Norfolk community, which relies on pedestrian 
infrastructure as a main means of transportation. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 
U.S.C. 5305(a)(2).  
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Robert C. “Bobby” Scott 
Member of Congress 
 
 


